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The children are continuing to grow 
and learn and have had a fantastic 

year of exploring new things. 
We are so proud of what the pupils in 

our class have so far achieved and 
cannot wait to see what this term 

brings! 
 

Please remember to sign up or check 
Showbie for updates of what your 
child has been up to each week in 

class.  

Curriculum: We are learning… 
Our topic this term is: Under the sea 
We will be using these texts: Shark in the park,     Hole in the bottom of the sea,    Hooray for fish,    
Busy beach 
We will be learning the rhymes:  Incy Wincy Spider, Little bunnies, Old Mcdonald, Pat a cake, Three blind 
mice, I hear thunder, Sing a song of sixpence, Here we go round the Mulberry bush, Old Mother Hubbard 
 
We will be creating a lot of under the sea artwork and explore the different animals and creatures you would find 
in water. We will work with the children to develop their communication skills through Speech and Language activi-
ties and turn taking activities.  
 
Our festivals/celebrations this term will be: Easter Monday, Eid Al Fitr, Vaisakhi, World Art Day, World 
Health Day, Earth Day, Mental Healthy week, Walk to school week, Cultural Diversity Day, Healthy Eating 
week and Eid Al Adha.  

We love to be outdoor as much as we can 
in all weather but especially summer! 
Please make sure you send a hat, sun-

glasses and sun cream in for your child.  

This half term we will be working with 
the children to : 

• Find there own belongings e.g. 
coat, drink  

• Practising our early turn taking 
skills in game such as throwing and 
catching. 

• Continue to develop their commu-
nication skills through PECs, Ma-
katon and using sound pads. 

• Continue to practise our fine and 
gross motor skills with activities 
such as threading and large mark 
making.  


